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Some garbage pickup delayed as city works to remove flood debris

The City of Jonesboro has suspended tree limb removal this week while all city garbage trucks continue 
to collect discarded flood-damaged items left in front of homes.

Garbage collection has been slightly delayed because of the recovery work, and the city asks that 

anyone regularly scheduled for Tuesday collection whose trash was not picked up Tuesday, May 31, 

please call the Sanitation Department at 870-932-7520.
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